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Comments: I am strongly against the Jackson Mountain Landscape Project as a resident of San Juan River

Village

 

There have been a plethora of clear points made as to why this is not right location for this Project including:

- Wellness of existing and future residents - both physical (dust) and mental (noise) implications

- Safety concerns for broader public driving on 160 with so many trucks pulling in and out 

- Lack of diligence on exploring the many options also proposed and lack of effort to do a real cost/benefit on

multiple sites as it relates to existing residents and broader public 

- Impact to wildlife patterns and devastation to the land used by many 

 

Please do not move forward with this project - moving forward with this project indicates serious misjudgment

and implies corrupt practices and partnerships given all the facts and discussions shared thus far. 

 


